Updated Version of TimeClockPlus app will be required after June 22, 2022.
If you use the Mobile Clock on your phone or tablet device to perform clock functions, on June 22, 2022, TimeClockPlus will require you to use a new app. Included below are snippets from their announcement received on June 6, 2022.
During the setup process of the new app, you will need to enter a Customer ID. That number is: 272664
Announcement From TimeClockPlus:
		This is an important announcement for any users of the TimeClock Plus Mobile App “TimeClock Plus v7 MobileClock”
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		The “TimeClock Plus v7 MobileClock” mobile app will be discontinued June 22, 2022 and will no longer be compatible with upcoming TimeClock Plus software releases (v7.1.25x). 

To continue utilizing the mobile capabilities of TimeClock Plus, please replace “TimeClock Plus v7 MobileClock” with the newest TimeClock Plus mobile app “TCP MobileClock”. The newest mobile app is available in the Google Play Store and the Apple App Store.
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		After downloading the new TCP MobileClock app, simply log into the app with your existing TimeClock Plus credentials.

To summarize: The “TimeClock Plus v7 MobileClock” app will no longer be compatible with future releases of the TimeClock Plus software. You must replace this app with the new TCP MobileClock app before June 22, 2022. 

The URLs to the respective stores and new MobileClock apps follow:
Mobile App iOS - https://apps.apple.com/us/app/tcp-mobileclock/id1485910210 
Mobile App Playstore - https://play.google.com/store/search?q=TCP%20Moblile%20Clock&c=apps&hl=en_US&gl=US 
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